
Important Kindergarten – 2nd Grade Bus Rider Policy Note 

 

Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grade students may not be dismissed from their assigned bus unless 

a parent or responsible party is present to meet the student at the bus stop.  An older sibling (3rd 

grade and above) who is assigned to ride the same bus may be the responsible party for the K-

2 student. Should no responsible party be present at the bus stop, the school bus driver will 

report this fact to the Transportation office and the K-2 student will be returned to the after 

school program at PVS at the end of the route. A fee from the after school program may apply.  


